BUCKS COUNTY
SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

HEAR IT LIVE.

Advertise with the Bucks County Symphony for the 2022-2023 Subscription Season

Celebrate the Bucks County Symphony Orchestra’s 70" Anniversary Season with us! We are
delighted to welcome José Luis Dominguez as our inspiring new Music Director, succeeding Maestro
Gary S. Fagin, who has retired after 20 glorious years with the BCSO.

We hope you will consider supporting our performances by advertising your business in our program
book, helping to continue the tradition of bringing the finest orchestral music to Bucks County, while
showcasing your business in our community. Your ad will be featured in the 2022-2023 Program
Book at each of our three major subscription concerts. Your business and contact information will
also be displayed on our website, which we invite you to check out at your convenience.

As a thank you from us, Program Advertising Partners will receive two complimentary season
subscriptions for 1/3 and 1/2 page ads, four complimentary season subscriptions for a full page
ad. Feel free to use them yourself or share them with your friends or clients! The concerts
are: Saturday, October 22, 2022; Sunday, February 19, 2023; and Saturday, April 29, 2023.

Enclosed is our Program Book Ad Form. Please return your completed form, and send in your artwork
and payment, by September 20, 2022. For your convenience, camera-ready art work can be e-mailed
to Minuteman Press at the address on the enclosed form. If you would like more information about
the Symphony (we present a Family Concert & Pops Concert, too!), have questions, or wish to inquire
about being a sponsor, please feel free to use the contact information provided below or visit our
website at BucksCountySymphony.org.

We appreciate your service to our community and ask that you consider advertising with one of the
region’s premier musical organizations. With your support, the BCSO will be able to continue
bringing to Bucks County the high quality and enjoyable concerts our patrons have come to expect.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

J
oot Sprarns—

Marie Sprenger BCSO Board Member
Program Book Advertising
215-453-1914

hank marie_bud@yahoo.com

info@BucksCountySymphony.org 215.348.7321 P.0.Box 500 Doylestown, PA 18901

BucksCountySymphony.org




